Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Marci B

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

This is completely absurd. Ottawa already pays ridiculous amounts for electricity, families and everyday people are
already severely struggling to keep roofs over their heads and feed themselves, and now we need to pay even more
for electricity- when we're already paying more than the rest of the entire country? This price increase is NOT
insignificant. It will harm many of us.

The email we received was also very vague and unhelpful, didn't explain why these changes are happening. There
must be more transparency.

I'm extremely disappointed and against this proposed change.



